
From: McLaughlin Gavin 

Sent: 05 October 2022 17:39 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: 2022/3712/HS2 - Adelaide Road Vent Shaft Worksite Adelaide Road 

London NW3 3PX, TfL comments 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Camden Planning 

 

Thanks for consulting TfL on this planning application: 

 

2022/3712/HS2 

Adelaide Road Vent Shaft Worksite Adelaide Road London NW3 3PX  

Schedule 17 - Conditions of Deemed Planning Permission  

Approval or variation of Conditions  

Lorry routes to and from the Adelaide Road Vent Shaft Worksite for a left turn egress from the 

worksite to enable connection to the Transport for London Network at the intersection of the 

B509 (Adelaide Road) with the A41 at Swiss Cottage, in association with main HS2 works. 

 

TfL Spatial Planning is consulting internally and will respond in due course. We apologise for the 

delay. 

 

Kind regards, 

Gavin McLaughlin MA MSc MRTPI 
Spatial Planning I City Planning  


